
There is no Planning Board work session on October 1, 2020. 

 

The work session will be held on October 6, 2020 at 6:15 just before the regular meeting begins at 7:00 
p.m.  The meeting will be held via Zoom.  Zoom sign-in information is available on the October 6, 2020 

agenda which has been posted on the Town’s website. 


